David Kress

From: Homan, Kara J. <Kara.Homan@outagamie.org>

Sent: Monday, June 22, 2020 10:42 AM

To: David Kress **Cc:** Dieck, Loren R.

Subject: Plamann Park Rezoning

Greetings David:

I write to express Outagamie County's support for the proposed rezoning of Plamann Park.

As you know, we recently annexed into the City of Appleton, and as part of our Pre-Annexation Agreement, the City has requested our rezoning to the City Plan Commission from the temporary assignment of AG Agriculture District, to P-I Public Institutional District.

We wholeheartedly support the rezoning to this district, as it is in alignment with the City of Appleton's Comprehensive Plan and our current and future use of the site as a County Park, and our Pre-Annexation Agreement.

To assist the city with maintaining COVID-19 precautions, we will not be in attendance at tomorrow's meeting and are providing our feedback via email. Should the Plan Commission have any questions for the County, I would be happy to answer them via phone – I can be reached @ 920-221-5653.

Thank you,

Kara J. Homan, AICP, Director Development & Land Services | Outagamie County 3rd Level, 320 S Walnut St | Appleton, WI 54911 920.832.6034 (p) | (920) 832-4770 (f) Kara.Homan@outagamie.org www.outagamie.org





Shape your future and your community's future.

Participate in the 2020 Census.

Visit **2020CENSUS.GOV** to learn more.

Attention: This message was sent from a source external to the City of Appleton. Please use caution when opening attachments or clicking links.